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The Guild resolves: 

1. The Guild should stop selling single use water bottles. 

2. The Guild should lobby the University to reduce their environmental impact, including to stop selling 
single use water bottles. 

3. The Guild should lobby the University for more water fountains, with better accessibility, lower 
carbon footprint and better quality water. 
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